
 

AN INVITATION TO THE AUSTRALIAN 
GATEBALL CHAMPIONSHIP 2019 

 

 

Gateball Australia invites teams from within Australia and from other countries to participate 

in the 2019 Australian Gateball Championships to be held at the Victorian Croquet Centre, 

Cairnlea, Melbourne, Victoria. 

 

All enquiries and entries should be sent to ​info@gateball.com.au ​. More information will be 

sent later in the year. Gateball Australia will assist overseas teams that need to obtain visas 

but it is important to apply for these well in advance. Suitable accomodation and transport to 

the venue can also be suggested. 

 

On Friday 29th November, teams will be able to practice, play friendly games and there will 

be an opening ceremony later in the afternoon. On Saturday 30th November  and Sunday Ist 

December, teams will play their pool games. Finals will be completed on Sunday afternoon. 

 

Any Australian or overseas players who wish to compete but cannot form a full team are 

asked to email ​info@gateball.com.au ​ and we will seek to place you in a composite team. 

 

We look forward to welcoming teams from throughout Australia 
and across the world! 
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